
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(9 June 2023, 3pm) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Scottish Hospitals Inquiry update 
 

Scottish Hospitals Inquiry update  

As staff may be aware, the next stage of hearings of the Scottish Hospitals Public 
Inquiry begin on Monday 12 June 2023 and will run for approximately three weeks. 
A number of our staff will be giving evidence at these sessions and we are actively 
supporting them through this process.  

We wanted to advise staff that as part of our response to the Public Inquiry and in 
line with the powers of the Inquiry under the Inquiries Act 2005, some documents 
and reports, including IMT and PAG meeting minutes, SBARS and some emails 
and expert reports have been published by the Scottish Hospitals Public Inquiry on 
their website.  

Witness statements from NHSGGC staff will be published on the same website 
separately, and we understand that these will be published on the day the witness 
gives their oral evidence. 

As a result, there may be names of staff contained within the documents that have 
been published. Examples will include where attendance is noted for the minute of 
a meeting.  

Our Public Inquiry Programme Management Team has been providing guidance to 
line managers in order that staff members who may be included in this way, have 
been alerted ahead of the publication of the documents. However, if you think you 
may be included and wish to discuss this further, please contact the team at 
QEUHPI@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hospitalsinquiry.scot%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4c29ce324f03420323a008db68ec35dd%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219135952979225%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HoVQ5mNDldOvWHWwbCQLvJCZc47jZTkxjCaeQy7HJEo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:QEUHPI@ggc.scot.nhs.uk


 

For all other members of staff who may have any queries or concerns, please 
speak with your line manager in the first instance. 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 

   
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

